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Friday 20th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The pupils have had another wonderful week this week. Our Reception children are 

all settled and have been making the most of the lovely weather and enjoying their 

outdoor learning. We are delighted how engaged all our pupils have been and it's 

been a great start to the new academic year. 

 

Please take a look at our social media sites for examples of the learning and 

activities that have been taking place this week. 

 

Class 1 Parent Workshop 

An email was sent on Wednesday regarding a parent Phonics Workshop. Please do  

let us know if you are unable to attend.  Many thanks 

 

Sport Events: Transport 

Just a reminder that if you receive a letter for a sporting event, it is the parent/carer 

responsibility to contact other parents/carers to organise a lift for your child. Mrs 

Norton provides a list of names on the letter.  If you are unable to find a lift, please 

contact the school, giving us as much notice as possible. We cannot guarantee that 

we will be able to organise a lift but will always try to help where possible. 

 

Year 5/6 mixed football event on Weds 25th September (Summercourt Fair Day) 

If your child has been given a letter for the mixed football event, the event will still be 

going ahead even though school is closed. Please could you let us know if your child 

IS NOT ABLE to attend the event that day. 

 

Important: Late arrivals 

Please remember to sign the book in the office if you arrive late to school (after the 

gates have closed). 

 

Flu Immunisations 

Please remember to opt-in by 21st Oct if you would like your child to have the flu 

immunisations on 23rd Oct. 

 

Posters/letters attached 

Flu immunisation letter, Secondary school applications,  

 

 

 

mailto:hello@summercourtacademy.org
http://www.summercourtacademy.org/


 

Summercourt Academy 

Head of School: Miss L Savage 

 

T: 01726 860551 

E: hello@summercourtacademy.org  W: www.summercourtacademy.org      

Summercourt Academy, School Road, Summercourt, Newquay, Cornwall TR8 5EA  
 

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

Important Dates  

25.9.24- School closed for Summercourt Fair 

23.10.24- whole school flu immunisations- if you would like your child to have the 

immunisation you MUST opt in by 21st Oct- please see details on letter attached.  

31.10.24- Deadline for secondary school applications (see poster attached) 

 

INSET dates for 2024/2025 

Weds 25th Sept- school closed for Summercourt Fair Day 

Mon 4th Nov 2024 

Mon 2nd June 2025 

Fri 14th Feb 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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